
March 26th, 2020 
 

Guidance on School Calendars 

 

The ISBE has issued a letter regarding school calendars, 
which says that Regional Offices of Education (ROE) and 
Intermediate Service Centers (ISC) will provide support in 
submitting districts' end-of-the-year, final calendars for FY 
2020.   It is further stated that ISBE has communicated that 
no calendar revisions need to be made at this time. Districts 
are advised to keep accurate records, but not to worry about 
calendar coding at this time. ROEs/ISCs and school districts 
will address calendars collaboratively in June. The  guidance 
on school calendars can be viewed here: https://
www.isbe.net/Documents/ISBE-IARSS-Calendar-Letter.pdf 
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